

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Thursday 24th March

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you so much for your assistance with our Easter egg competition, the standard as ever was 'eggcellent' and the children certainly enjoyed showcasing their talents. Everyone who participated received a prize.

Thank you also to our wonderful children in Year 3 and 4. Holy week really began in earnest with a superb Easter production in church; they were brilliant and rightly praised by family and parishioners alike.

The children had a wonderful time with the poet last week who inspired us all to write and perform. My thanks go to all the staff over the last few weeks for the hard work in enriching the education for our children, whether it be organising the show or embracing and organising visits like this. We are blessed to have them all.

School closes today for Easter and I hope you all have a happy and holy weekend and restful break next week. School reopens on Monday 4th April for what will be another busy term, dates for which will be added to the website next week.

Dinner money next half term will be £83.85 or £10.75 per week if you prefer.

Thank you as ever for your support in all we do.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





